
The Board of the Foundation now wishes to appoint a CEO to build on the 
impactful results and strategic successes of recent years. Working closely 
with the Board, the incoming CEO will:

• lead a united and highly e� ective senior executive team;

• inherit a fi nancially robust organisation on which to build for the future;

• continue with the delivery of our current Strategy to the end of 2024 and  
 plan for the future strategic direction.

The ideal candidate will nurture the Foundation’s culture of empowerment, be
an articulate and committed advocate for patients and a skillful interlocutor 
with the infl uencing skills to positively impact relevant policy formulation. 
In addition, the incoming CEO will bring good governance experience and 
strong networks to build on the strategic development of the Foundation.

To discuss your interest in the role you can call Ellen Roche on
+353 87 637 0812 or Pauline McAlester on +353 87 913 8474.

To make a submission on or before Monday,
27th March 2023, please send a comprehensive CV
and a personal statement setting out how your
experience and leadership approach represents
a fi t for the role to ie_recruitment_ihf@pwc.com

Chief
Executive
O�  cer

As the only national charity fi ghting heart disease and stroke, two of the 
primary causes of premature death in Ireland, the Irish Heart Foundation’s 
(the Foundation) mission is to eliminate preventable disability and death,
and to support and care for those living with these life changing conditions.

Recognised for life-saving training initiatives, a highly innovative culture 
and strategic partnerships with key collaborators, e.g. the World Health 
Organization, the Foundation advocates to promote the health of children 
and adolescents as well as for adults at risk of cardiovascular disease, 
and provides a range of support services for over 5,000 patients. As the 
national patients’ organisation for people living with heart conditions and 
the impact of stroke, the Foundation has an annual budget of €8m and 
is served by a highly committed sta�  of 82 professionals, together with 
hundreds of volunteers around the country.


